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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

                                            Friday, December 5, 2014 

                                            Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Carl 

Spatz and Fred Herman, Road Master Mike Quick, Police Chief William 

McEllroy, and Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus. Residents Robert and 

Marilyn Krick were present. Derek Fair entered the meeting @ 11:23 a.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order @ 9:20 a.m. by Chairman Gene Schappell 

 

Items discussed were  

 

� Marilyn and Robert Krick of 175 Woodland Terrace, discussed with 

the Board the possibility of the Township taking over Woodland 

Terrace as a Township Road. Tom Sitler of Blue Mountain Academy 

had been in the office to request Tilden Township salt Woodland 

Terrace to the Elementary School.  The Board stated a formal 

letter needs to be presented to the Township, by Blue Mountain 

Academy and residents who own parts of this road. After receiving 

a letter, the Township would engage the Township Engineer and 

Solicitor to advise what steps would be needed. 

� The meeting was recessed @ 10:29 a.m. for an executive session to 

discuss personnel and litigation.  The meeting was reconvened @ 

10:50 a.m. 

� Supervisors Fred Herman and Carl Spatz will work with other 

townships to update the Joint Comprehensive Plan for Northern 

Berks County. 

� A motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Carl Spatz to 

approve Bradley Werley, as a part-time, as needed, road crew 

member, at a rate of $15.00 per hour, effective immediately.  

Upon roll call, Schappell, Spatz and Herman voted yes. 

� Derek Fair, Kutztown University graduate student, was to present 

the completed GIS project he worked on since May 27, 2013. Mr. 

Fair did not have the project completed. The Board asked Mr. Fair 

to bring the completed project to the township or bring monies 

paid to him for the project by end of the day today, Friday, 

December 5, 2014.   

 

 A motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Gene Schappell to 

adjourn the workshop @ 12:10 p.m. Upon roll call, Herman, Spatz and 

Schappell voted yes. 

 

 

   

 

        Tilden Township 

        Secretary 

 

 

 

 

        Cheryl A. Haus  

 


